
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Randy Lowell <RLowell@Willoughbyhoefer.com>
CC: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/16/2016 3:06:08 PM
Subject: FW: Seven nonprofits seek injunction to stop radioactive waste transport

Randy,
 
Do you have a moment to discuss the story below?
 
Thank you.
 
DMG
 
From: Peters, Hal 

Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2016 2:10 PM

To: Glaccum, David

Subject: Seven nonprofits seek injunction to stop radioactive waste transport
 
Seven nonprofits seek injunction to stop radioactive waste transport
http://mountainx.com/blogwire/seven-nonprofits-request-injunction-to-stop-radioactive-waste-transport/
 
The US Department of Energy now plans to truck the 6,000 gallons of extremely radioactive waste (150 truckloads), in 
liquid form, to the Savannah River Site in South Carolina, in exchange for $60 million from Canada. This liquid 
radioactive waste includes cesium-137, strontium-90, iodine-129, plutonium-239, and weapons-grade uranium-235, 
left over from the production of medical isotopes at Chalk River, Ontario, north-west of Ottawa. The waste was 
previously determined to be solidified and stored onsite in Canada.
 
Hal Peters
Policy Analyst
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
T 803.734.4062
F 803.734.8051
halpeters@gov.sc.gov
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